
1

rogerxf@outlook.com

From: alert@neighbourhoodalert.co.uk
Sent: 10 September 2019 11:09
To: rogerxf@outlook.com
Subject: Rural Break-Ins and Thefts 10/09/2019 11:09:21 [285530]

T h e lin k ed  im ag e c an n o t b e d isp lay ed .  T h e file  
may  h av e b een  m o v ed , r en am ed , o r  d eleted . V er ify  
th at th e lin k  p o i n ts to  th e c o r r ec t file an d  lo c atio n .

Rural Break-Ins and Thefts

In the last 10 days there have been a spate of Break-ins and Thefts to outbuildings, 
garages and barns in the Tiverton and Crediton area.
These have been overnight and a vehicle must have been used. Chainsaws and 
Strimmers are the targeted property. Many items were taken from unsecured or open 
buildings.

It is highly possible the South Molton area will be in the sights of these thieves. 
Please consider your security, let's make it difficult for them. 

If you think a crime is in progress then don't hesitate to call 999. 

Message Sent By
Ian Rowe (Police, Neighbourhood Team Leader Sergeant, South Molton and South 
Molton Rural)

To reply or forward this email please use the buttons below or these links: Reply, Rate, Forward / Share.

To login to your account, click here, To report a fault, click here


